
From: Afton Hassett [mailto:afton.hassett@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2018 5:32 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: NO to The Rabbit Club 

  

I was horrified to learn today that a permit was granted to a medical marijuana dispensary right next to our 

homes (Ashley Mews)! This is a residential neighborhood with young families. We pay ridiculous taxes to live 

downtown and now have this to contend with. Terrible.  

 

Is this the type of town we want to be? The first thing you see when you enter downtown is a dispensary? No. 

 

What actions might we be able to take? 

Afton Hassett 
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